17 Jan 14

Bingo:

Tonight, at 7.30pm, in the village hall. There are cash prizes, a raffle and licensed bar. All
proceeds go to Moggerhanger Village Hall charity. For further information contact Betty on
01767 640734, Jackie on 01767 640790 or Carolyn on 01767 640727. Please note this
event is open to all, you don’t have to be a Moggerhanger resident to join in.

Coffee Break:

Don’t forget this weekly event, for Mums and Dads, every Wednesday during term-time
(excluding half-term week), 9am to 10am and longer if wanted (the shop is open until noon).
Tea or coffee and biscuits cost just fifty pence.

Race Night:
This will be held on Saturday, February 15, in the village hall. Further information will be
forthcoming soon.

Moggerhanger Park:

A Burns Night event will be held at the Park on Friday, January 24 at 7.30pm.

Come and celebrate a traditional Scottish evening in style with a drinks reception and a
delicious four course meal prepared by our executive chef.

There will be a Bagpipe Procession, a violin duo and an auction. The ‘Address to the Haggis’
will be given by Lord Erroll, Lord High Constable of Scotland

Dress code will be lounge suits, cocktail dresses or Scottish attire.

Tickets at £40 per person are available from Edel Brittle at edelbrittle@gmail.com or on
01767 627307

There is a reduction for complete tables of 10 purchased en bloc.

Cabaret Evening:

This will be held on Saturday, April 12, in the village hall. Back by popular demand, Regina
Dwight will be entertaining you once again. Further information will be available soon. Get
this date in your diary.

Safari Supper:
This date has been changed and will now be held on Saturday, June 28. Get this date in you
diary.

Village Hall:

A social evening was held last Saturday at the village hall as a thank-you to its 100 club
members. During the evening donations were collected for 2014. A raffle, guess the name of
the teddy bear and a mini auction helped raise funds which are needed to repair the roof
above the lobby. Despite this being a ticket free evening we still raised over £650, so a big
thank-you to all our 100 club members and supporters. Also a big thank-you to everyone
who helped to organise this event.

A further 39 plots were sold as part of the ‘Buy a Plot’ scheme to enable the trustees to
purchase the additional land alongside the hall. We have now raised £3050 of the £4000
target with a number of folk taking donation forms home on Saturday evening for completion.
We must thank Chris Woods, of Woods Surveys Ltd. for carrying out a full survey to enable
the existing hall and new land to be registered.

Whist:

Held last Friday with MC Mr lan Collis. The winners were Mrs D Campion, Mrs A Lattimer,
Mrs E Bridge, Mrs | Lamey, Mr B Sheath, Mr B Urtone, Mr C Livings, Mr T Green and Mr R
Snell. The raffle winners were Mr T Green, Mr P Casey, Mr T Beck, Mr R Snell and Mr C
Livings. The next whist drive will be held on Friday, January 24, in the village hall at 7.30pm.


http://gmail.com/

Church Services:
St John the Evangelist, 6pm Songs of Praise



